
Board Brief 

The Fulton County Schools Employees’ Pension Fund (FCSEPF) met on 
August 17, 2022, for a regularly scheduled meeting at the 
South Learning Center.    All members were present.         

During the meeting the Board heard Quarterly Investment 
Performance Review, Quarterly Treasurer's Report, Quarterly 
Pension Payroll Report, Atlas Pension Payroll Withholding 
Update and a presentation of the 2016-2021 Actuarial 
E x p  e r i e n c e  S  t u d y .  The Board adjourned from Executive 
Session and approved items discussed.  With no further business 
before the Board, the meeting was adjourned following Executive 
Session. 




